






FCD2010-42
KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
 NOTICE OF HEARING


 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the King County Flood Control District (the District) Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in the King County Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse (516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington) on the 13th day of December 2010 at 1:30 p.m.  The purpose of this public hearing is to consider amendments to the District's 2010 budget to provide for costs associated with levy agreements.

The proposal is available in the King County Council Clerk’s office, Room 1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington.  
The proposed flood control work program can also be viewed at http://www.kingcountyfloodcontrol.org/.  

DATED at Seattle, Washington this 3rd day of December, 2010.

KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Board
